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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

Original Publication Date: October 5, 2017 

  
To: All Toyota Region and Private Distributor General Managers / Vice Presidents 
  
From: Bob Waltz 

Group Vice-President, Product Quality and Service Support 
   
Subject: Special Service Campaign H0P – Remedy Notice 

Certain 2017 Model Year Yaris Vehicles 
Instrument Panel Wire Harness 

  

 
Specific information for Region support is provided below. 
 
Condition 
In the subject vehicles, an incorrect instrument panel wire harness may have been installed during the vehicle 
assembly process. The incorrect instrument panel wire harness may not be compatible with the Pre-Collision system 
front sensor.  As a result, the Automatic High Beam and Pre-Collision system may be inoperative. 
 
Dealer Notification 
The attached Dealer Letter will be sent to all Toyota dealers on October 5, 2017 at approximately 3:00 PM Central 
Time. 
 

Please reference the attached Dealer Letter for additional details. 

 
Please review this notification with your staff to assure that all relevant personnel have been briefed regarding this 
subject. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


